
 
 

 

 

Attention:  Imperial Residents **REVISED DATES – 3rd Notice 
 

 

 

In preparation for the inaccessible window cleaning of your building please ensure 

the following is done: 
 

 

➢ Windows are closed & screens removed.  **Please note:  This does not include 

windows on your decks, patios or doors. 

➢ Please move vehicles away from buildings so that windows can be accessed easily with 

equipment 

➢ Please ensure gates are unlocked (if any) and outside water taps are turned on 

➢ Please make sure any dog poop is cleaned up from your yard **We will charge an extra 

fee for yards that have not complied** And our crew thanks you        

➢ Remember workers may be on ladders, decks and roofs around your buildings so for 

your privacy we recommend you keep your blinds closed and use discretion when 

necessary 

 

Please Note:  Unfortunately, due to time constraints if the above is not done your unit will be 

omitted as the work cannot be rescheduled. 
 

 

WORK SCHEDULED: 
 

 

Tuesday, September 2 – Units 1-40 plus amenity building 

 

Wednesday, September 3 – Units 41-87 

 
 

 

 
 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.☺ 
If you have any questions about this notice, please call or text 604-612-7873. 


